
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn 2 

Friday 11th September 2015 

Dear Parents, 

We have been approached by the Parish   

Council about the problem of parking at the 

beginning and end of the school day,             

particularly at the junction of School Lane and 

by the Lodges. The Bear’s Head has            

generously said that you can all park on their 

car park.  If there are no safe parking spaces 

please use this facility to park safely and walk 

round to the school. 

Your child now has a locker in school which will 

accommodate a lunch box, a PE kit and a book 

bag. They are not designed for large bags so 

please do not allow your child to bring a large 

bag into school. 

We are looking for help at Tuesday Club which 

is run by members of the church who attend 

‘Cool Church’ services. (see website for more 

details) We are also looking for help at our 

Gardening Club, run by Lesley Mosley on  

Tuesday lunchtimes at 12.30pm. If you can 

offer assistance please contact the office. 

Please do not allow your child to cross the car 

park. Use the footprints and follow the safe 

path. 

We need to appoint a new parent Governor to 

join our Governing Body. If anyone is willing to 

put their name forward please contact the 

school office. Already one parent has           

expressed an interest in this position. Anyone 

else needs now to contact the office please by 

Friday 18th September. If more parents     

express an interest we will need to hold an 

election. If no-ne else comes forward we will 

elect the parent uncontested. If any            

interested candidates would like to discuss 

what becoming a governor entails, please make 

an appointment to come in and chat to either 

myself or Mrs Jill Matusiak, our Chair of     

Governors. 

This year we have reduced the amount of    

information on the newsletter due to the fact 

that our school website contains vital           

information . Please look at it regularly.         

Information about school dinners, school     

uniform, after school clubs and class             

information is all there. Please, please check it 

regularly. 

 

T h e  w e b s i t e  a d d r e s s  i s 

www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We are holding a Macmillan coffee morning on 

Thursday 24th September 9am—10am. We 

ask for your donations of cakes please. Any 

cakes left over will be sold to the children at 

break time. 

 

Reception Open Morning. 

On Wednesday 14th October we will be  

holding an open morning for the parents of 

children starting school in September 2016. 

You are welcome to drop in and spend some 

time in the classroom any time between 9am 

and 12am. Please feel free to invite family and 

friends who have children starting school next 

year. 


